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        STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE 

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES 

 New Hampshire Medicaid Program 

   

 
To: NH Medicaid to Schools Enrolled Providers  

From: NH Division of Medicaid Services 

Date: April 26, 2023 

Subject:    NH Medicaid to Schools FMAP Over/Under Payments for April 2023 - Instructions 

 
An error was made on the quarterly FMAP payments disbursed on 4/13/2023. Due to this error, some schools were 
overpaid, while others were underpaid. We apologize for the disruption this may have caused. 
 
Underpaid Schools: 
The remaining funds owed to any school that was underpaid will be paid out on May 4th. 
  
Overpaid Schools: 
We will be contacting each school that was overpaid to let them know the amount of their overpayment. We ask that 
the overpayment be returned by check by May 19th.  
Checks should be sent to: 

Treasurer, State of New Hampshire  
NH Medicaid 
PO Box 2003 
Concord, NH 03302  

 
If the overpayment is not returned by May 19th, we will initiate a recoupment by withholding future payments.  
 
If there are any questions on this notice, please contact the Provider Relations Unit at (603) 223-4774 or (866) 291-
1674. 
 
Thank you, 
 
NH Medicaid Provider Relations  
 


